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PROVINCE OF QUEBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

COUNCIL MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 13th, 2021  
 
 
I, the undersigned, give notice that at the regular sitting of Council to be held on 
Monday, September 13th, 2021 at 7:00 pm, a limited number of participants  
(15 people maximum) may be admitted to attend in order to maintain physical 
distancing. Due to the limited amount of spaces, the Municipal Council suggests 
mandating a representative for a group or association. Reservations will be taken by  
e-mail at info@wentworth.ca on a first come first serve basis.     
 
Those who attend council meetings or in places where municipal services are offered 
must wear the face covering. 
 
In order to accommodate all our citizens the Municipal Council will continue to provide 
for a period during which citizens will be able to submit their questions and comments 
by email to info@wentworth.ca. In order for the Municipal Council to respond at the 
sitting, please submit your questions before September 13th, 2021. 

 
The deliberations of Council will continue to be distributed on the website of the 
Municipality at www.wentworth.ca. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 8th day of September 2021. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Secretary-Treasurer 
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